
 

Governor’s Summer Newsletter 

Hello to all our parents, carers and children.   

We hope you are enjoying some good summer weather and being outdoors. 

The LGB have two new governors to introduce to you. 

 
Dan Heard 

Dan is a parent governor.  He has two children at Lillington and works in IT.   

He is the link governor for Behaviour, Pupil Voice and Parent Communication 

 

David Irving 

David has been appointed to the Board by the Academy Trust as a co-opted member.  

He has lived in the area for some years, is now retired having previously worked in finance and accountancy.  

 He is the link governor for Maths and Resources 

We still need another parent governor.  If any of you might be interested in joining the Board please contact me.  

You can go through the School office or email me on coopeyt@lillingtonschool.org.  

I can talk you through what would be involved before you decide. 

Parents really can make a really helpful contribution to the LGB. 

Summer term is so important for our children.  Staff have worked very hard to help them catch up  

on learning after Covid and prepare them for their next steps.  

We wish our Year 6 great success in their SATS exams and getting ready for their move to High School. 

Any questions or comments? Just email me on coopeyt@lillingtonschool.org 


